
Dear Applicant, 

On behalf of the Governing Body of Ribbleton Avenue Infant School, I would like to thank 

you for the interest you have shown in our post of Headteacher and in joining our school 

family.   

We are a vibrant and multicultural school, where we offer every child a safe, happy, and 

caring environment in which to thrive and develop. Our pupils are respectful, take pride in 

their work and are encouraged to make a positive contribution to both school and wider 

aspects of their lives. With children from a variety of backgrounds, equality is woven 

throughout everything we do.  

Our staff work in partnership with parents, carers and the community and therefore we are 

looking for a leader who will continue to promote these values and someone who has 

demonstrated a proven track record of raising and sustaining educational standards.  We 

want the successful applicant to continue the progressive journey our school and staff have 

embarked on to ensure our pupils thrive in the next stage of their education.  

You will be joining a committed team of both staff and governors, providing the very best 

for the children and their families, working hard to raise both standards and the aspirations 

of our pupils.   

This vacancy has arisen due to the retirement of our current Headteacher.  We are now 

seeking a Headteacher to continue building on our school vision for the future. 

We would like to extend a warm welcome to visit our school. 

Please contact the school office on (01772) 796037 to make an appointment. 

Yours sincerely, 

Gary James 

Chair of Governors 

 


